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WAQTC QAC Chair 
As of June 1, 2018, the QAC Chair will be Sean Parker, ODOT. Five years after this 
initial appointment the new Chair will be the Vice Chair.  

WAQTC QAC Vice Chair Selection Process  
1. QAC Chair requests letters of interest from QAC members with deadline 

identified. 

2. Interested QAC members supply letters of interest to the Chair before the deadline. 

3. Chair distributes responses to the QAC. 

4. Chair calls for an anonymous vote, QAC responses are sent to consultant. 

5. Consultant informs Chair of results, keeping names anonymous. 

6. Chair informs QAC of the Vice Chair nominee. 

7. Chair asks for Executive Board approval of Vice Chair nominee. 

8. The Executive Board reviews and approves selection. 
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